
 

 

 
 
December 10, 2013 
 
BY EMAIL/COURIER/RESS 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE:  Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation  

Application for 2014 Electricity Distribution Rates (EB- 2013-0181) 

Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges 

 
Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation (“Whitby Hydro”) has reviewed the Board’s Decision and 
draft Tariff of Rates and Charges and provides this letter as confirmation of its completeness 
and accuracy. 
 
Two paper copies of this letter will follow via courier.  A copy has also been filed 
electronically through the Board’s RESS system.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 Original signed by 
 
 
Susan Reffle 
Vice-President 
 
 
cc:  Ms. Georgette Vlahos (email) 
  
  
 


